
  

 

        

 

 
 

        
 

 

 

Monday 20th January 2025 
 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 
On Monday 27th January, the Bishop Luffa Learning Partnership 

are coming together to kick off an exciting three weeks of 
learning with a special TED talk. TED talks are recorded public-
speaking presentations that were originally given at the main 

TED (technology, entertainment and design) annual event or one of its many satellite events 
around the world. They are devoted to spreading important ideas, usually in the form of 

short, powerful talks or presentations. 
 

This exciting event will be held at Bishop Luffa School and will kick off three weeks of 
learning across the partnership, in which the children will plan, research and write their 

very own TED talk on a subject close to their heart. Our hope is then for each child to be 
able to deliver their talks to one another, and , if all goes to plan, for some children to give 
their talks at our very own TED Junior event which would be held later in the term. 

 
In order to make this happen, we will be attending the opening TED talk at Bishop Luffa 

School on Monday 27th January. We are very much aware that we have asked a lot of 
parents in terms of pick-up and drop-off over the last week or two, and are currently waiting 
to hear back about possibly using mini-buses again to take the children to the event. In the 

case that this is not possible, any help from parents in driving children to and from Bishop 
Luffa in the afternoon would be hugely appreciated. If you think you may be able to help 

with this, should the need arise, please could you indicate on the permission slip below. 
 

Kind regards, 
 

 

 
 

Mr Taylor  and Mrs Jenkinson 
 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 
TED Event at Bishop Luffa School 

Monday 27th January 2025 
 
I give permission for my child ____________________________ to attend The TED 

Event at Bishop Luffa School on Monday 27th January.  
 

I can / can’t help with transport and can drive ________ children to and from Bishop 
Luffa.   
 

Signed ___________________________               Date _______________________ 

Headteacher: Mr Adrian King B.A Hons (QTS) NPQH 

West Stoke Road 

Lavant Chichester    

West Sussex PO18 0BW 

Tel: 01243 527382     

      E-mail:  office@lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk    

Website:  www.lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk 
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